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State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 05969-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

September 12, 2018 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Samantha Cibula , Office of the General Counsj6/l'L( , 

Docket No. 20030415+-TP 

Please file the attached materials in the docket file listed above. 

Thank you. 

Attachment 
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! s ELLSOUTH 

Bell South Telecommunications, Inc. 
Regulatory Relations 
150 South Monroe Street 
SUite 400 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

nancy.sims@bellsouth.com 

January 8, 2003 

Samantha Cibula 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Nancy H. Sims 
Director 

850 222 1201 
FAX 850 222 8640 -

~ -· · 

Subject: Proposed Rule Development - Withdrawal of Request for workshop 

Dear Ms. Cibula: 

On December 31 , 2002, Bell South Telecommunications, Inc. sent a letter to you 
requesting that a workshop be held on the proposed rule changes issued by the Florida 
Public Service Commission Staff on December 11 , 2002 (involves Rules 25-4.110, 25-
24.490, 25-24.585, and 25-24.845, F.A.C.). In that letter we expressed our specific 
concerns about the proposed rule changes. 

I have since discussed this issue with FPSC Staff (Ray Kennedy). Based on this 
discussion, I understand that the proposed rule change will be modified and republished. 
Because this will satisfy Bell South's concerns with the proposed rule changes, I am 
withdrawing BellSouth's request for a workshop. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please let me 
know. 

c42truly, rl 0 
/ f~il:f"· -~ 

Copy to: Nancy White 
Marshall Criser 
Ray Kennedy 
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BeiiSouth Telecommunications. Inc. 904 222· 1201 Nancy H. Sims 
Suite 400 Fax 904 222-8640 Director- Regulatory Relations 
150 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee. Florida 32301 
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December 31 , 2002 
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Samantha Cibula 
n 0 r. w .-- -.. 

Office of the General Counsel 
; . ~ 
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Florida Public Service Commission -
~ '" 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard (.) 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 0 

Subject: Proposed Rule Development - Request for Workshop 

Dear Ms. Cibula: 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. has reviewed the Notice of Proposed Rule 
Development (Rules 25-4.110, 25-24.490, 25-24.585, and 25-24.845, F.A.C.) that was 
issued by the Florida Public Service Commission on December 11 , 2002. After 
reviewing the proposed mle changes, BellSouth requests that a rule development 
workshop be scheduled. 

Of specific concern to Bell South is the use of the words "describe each" on page 4, 
section 25-4.11 0(2)( d)2.a. instead of the current word "identify" as it applies to Florida 
taxes and fees shown on the customer's bill. We are unsure as to exactly what change is 
envisioned by the Commission Staff and what would be acceptable as a "description" on 
the bill. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Copy to: Nancy White 
Marshall Criser 
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